
 

 

 

 
Truck Company Operations: What Everyone on the Fireground Should Know 

 
The South Carolina Fire Academy is partnering with Summerville Fire Department 
(Dorchester County) to offer a free virtual workshop discussion focusing on truck 
company operations.   
 
Fireground operations can be boiled down into two main areas of work - Engine or Truck. 
Not every fire department runs a true “Truck Company,” but this work still must be 
accomplished. The strategies and tactics used to accomplish this work vary and are, at 

times, driven by factors such as geographic location, staffing, apparatus availability, and experience.  
 
Whatever the case may be, Truck work is vital to fireground success. This workshop will cover the basics of Truck 
Operations and how any department, regardless of size, can successfully accomplish this work in order to 
complete the mission. The interactive three-hour discussion will include tips for short-staffed departments, and 
provide examples of how larger departments operate in order to be successful. Learning from one another is 
the best way to grow and ultimately save the lives of those we protect. 
 
   

 DATE:  Wednesday, Nov. 17, 2021 
 TIME:  9 a.m. – 12 p.m. 
 REGISTER: 9030-22-001 https://fire.llr.sc.gov/Portal/Registration/registration.aspx?crsidnt=72740 
 

Note: To receive transcript credit, you must be pre-registered and attend the live workshop. Additionally, a 
recording will be posted for viewing at your convenience. However, if viewing the recorded workshop, SCFA 
transcript credit is not available. 

 
 
 

ABOUT THE SPEAKER 
 
Phillip Judge is a Captain with Summerville Fire & Rescue, on one of two Truck 

Companies. He previously served as a volunteer at Burton Fire Department (Beaufort 

County).  Prior to his career in the fire service, Phil spent almost 10 years in the United 

States Marines, deploying multiple times overseas before transitioning to a role as a 

Drill Instructor on Parris Island. He continues to learn each day and feels he can never 

train too much.  

 

 

Questions?  Please contact Amy Williamson 

https://fire.llr.sc.gov/Portal/Registration/registration.aspx?crsidnt=72740
mailto:amy.williamson@llr.sc.gov

